
 

 

 

 

 

HEARTLAND 
“SPRING” HANDICAP 
TOURNAMENT 

April 17-18, 2009 
 “Cancelled” 
 

In the Spirit of Promoting Shuffleboard, we have 
cancelled our annual “Spring” tournament.  We hope all 
who were planning to attend will support two nearby 
major APRIL events, being the KC Shootout (April 1-5th ) 
in KC, MO and for Texans to support their Texas State 
Championship (April 23-26th ) being held at Volcano’s  
in Hurst, TX. 
 
In these difficult economic times, we need  
to all work together on schedules, support  
our neighbors, and keep this sport we  
all love alive and growing!   
 
Our next event will be the  
Don Crall Memorial – SW OPEN 2009  
being held June 26th – July 5th . 
WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING MANY OF  
YOU THERE! 
From: AML Post #73 & Tournament Staff 
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